
                   DECEMBER NEWSLETTER         

   NILES INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 

120 E. Margaret St.,  Niles, Ohio 44446    (330)  989-5093 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Santa’s Workshop will take place at Niles Intermediate School from December 4th – December 8th.  Your child will visit 

Santa’s Workshop with their class and will be able to purchase for their family members.  Please fill out the envelopes 

and send in with your child. Make up day is Friday, Dec. 8th. 

Niles Intermediate Christmas Program for 3rd Grade is December 13th & December 14th. 

Mr. Silvestri, along with students in grade 3, have been preparing for this year’s winter musical.  Student’s will perform 

at 9:30 and doors will open at 9:15 for family members.   

December 13 – Miss Pantelis, Mrs. Sgambati & Mrs. Trunick 

December 14 – Miss Williams, Mrs. Vitelli & Mrs. Ratliff 

 

NIS Spirit Week is from December 11th, through December 15th. 

Monday, Dec 11th, - Anything 80’s Theme, does not have to be Christmas oriented. 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th, - Twining 

Wednesday, Dec. 13th, - Wear anything red 

Thursday, Dec. 14th, - Wear anything green 

Friday, Dec. 15th, - Wear something with Santa or the grinch on it. 

 

Interims for the 2nd Quarter 

Interims will be going home on Friday, Dec. 1st.  If you feel your child can improve in one or more areas, please address 

this with your child, check Progress Book for missing homework assignments or low quiz/test scores, and develop a plan 

with your child on how to achieve higher scores during the second half of this grading period.  The end of the second 

nine-week grading period is January 12, 2024.  Parents if you need access to Progress Book, please call the office.  

Classroom Christmas Parties 

Niles Intermediate students will have their classroom holiday parties on Wednesday, December 20th from 2:00 – 2:45. 

Niles Intermediate Home and School will provide snacks and refreshments for the festivities. If you would like to donate 

an item to each classmate, non-edible items such as pencils, erasers, stickers, etc. are encouraged and much needed in 

classrooms.  Home baked items are prohibited due to our high population of student allergies.  Each classroom has been 

assigned parent volunteers to oversee games/activities for the holiday party.    

 

Winter Break 

 

Last day of classes for students is Wed, Dec. 20. Classes will resume on Wednesday, January 3, 2024.  Have a 

wonderful, fun-filled, and safe winter break with your child. 

 

 


